
Dear Valued Customer, 

 

We are thrilled to announce that ABATTI RANCH WAGYU has recently joined the U.S. Meat 

Export Federation (USMEF). This significant step underscores our commitment to global 

market expansion and our dedication to promoting the high quality and safety of U.S. meat 

products. 

 

As a member of USMEF, we gain access to a wealth of resources, industry expertise, and 

networking opportunities. This will enable us to stay at the forefront of international trade 

trends and e1ectively navigate the evolving global marketplace.  

 

We are confident that our membership in USMEF will contribute to further strengthening 

our relationships with international buyers and enhance our ability to deliver exceptional 

products and services to our valued customers worldwide. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. We look forward to continuing to serve you with the 

same dedication and commitment to excellence. 

 

 
 


